
 

 
FARNBOROUGH AERODROME CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE 

 
December 2021. 
 
Notice – New Committee Member – Local Interest Group. 
 
 
At the last meeting of the Farnborough Aerodrome Consultative Committee (“FACC”) the 
Committee approved and adopted a revised and updated Constitution (the “Constitution”). 
Among other amendments it has been decided to enlarge the membership of the Committee 
across its three functional sections, Users, Local Authorities and Local Interests, from 26 to 30 
Members. This has given rise to a new member in the Local Interest Section. 
 
The FACC invites organisations representing environmental interests and wishing to join the 
Committee, to apply for this seat. Accordingly, applications are invited from potential new 
members. The Committee will consider applications at its next meeting on 24th February 2022.  
 
The Constitution provides that new member of the Committee shall:  
 

• Have an established local connection. 
• Have a balanced ethos respecting an intention to consult and work with the Committee 

and the holder of the operating licence for the airport to address stated objectives. 
• Be a properly constituted group or society fulfilling the criteria set out in Section 3 of 

the Constitution (including adherence to the Code of Conduct set out in Appendix 2 of 
the Constitution); and 

• Provide a copy of their constitution together with details of the area or areas they 
represent both geographically and functionally, the terms of membership, the number of 
local members and other relevant information required by the Committee. 

 
In order to consider applications, the Committee may request applicants to attend and present at 
a meeting of the Committee to review their interest in joining the Committee. 
 
Application should be sent to the Secretary of the Committee at: admin@facc.org.uk 
 
The closing date for applications is 31st December 2021. 
 
 
 
Philip Riley 
 
Chairman - Farnborough Aerodrome Consultative Committee. 
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